
	
  

 
Statement Opposing Prescription Authority for Psychologists 

July 30, 2012 
 
At its July 19, 2012 meeting the Board of Directors of the International Society 

for Ethical Psychology and Psychiatry (ISEPP) voted unanimously to oppose 
prescription authority for psychologists.  The Board gave the following reasons for its 
action: 

 
Since psychotropic drugs impair mental and emotional functioning, address 
only symptoms and are very harmful, they are not good treatment for persons 
diagnosed with mental disorders. 
 
Since psychotropic drugs are detrimental to effective psychotherapy and 
inimical to the use of psychotherapy in healthcare, their use is a threat to the 
profession of psychology. 

 


